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For each residence, you are required by the Mississippi Department of Health to have an on-site 

wastewater disposal system. You must register before we can provide water to the residence.   

You are required to provide a copy of a letter to us from the Mississippi Department of Health 

stating that you have met this requirement before we can provide water. You can go online to the 

Mississippi State Department of Health at http://www.msdh.state.ms.us, click on regulation on 

the top left, then go over to the far right and click on the on-site wastewater to view the step-by-

step instructional process.  

 

 

Please contact me with any questions.    

Regards, 

 

 

Libby Lytle 

President 

Hopewell Water Association 
 


